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IN THE UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
FOR THE SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF TEXAS 

CORPUS CHRISTI, GALVESTON, HOUSTON AND VICTORIA DIVISIONS 
 

IN RE: § 
 §    GENERAL ORDER 2017-5 
HURRICANE HARVEY § 
 

THIRD GENERAL ORDER CONCERNING HURRICANE HARVEY 
 
 The Clerk’s Office opens for normal business on Tuesday, September 5, 2017.   Due to 
the severe flooding caused by Hurricane Harvey, however, a significant number of CM/ECF 
users do not have access to their computer servers and other equipment necessary to use the 
Court’s electronic filing system.  Some roadways remain impassible.  These circumstances 
should not be the basis for an adverse legal decision.   In recognition of these realities and for 
purposes of Bankruptcy Rule 9006(a)(3) only, the Clerk’s Office is declared to be inaccessible 
from Monday, August 28, 2017 through Friday, September 8, 2017.   
 
 Any temporary stay imposed under 11 U.S.C. § 362(c) is extended pending further order 
by the presiding judge. 
 
 This Order applies to all cases and proceedings pending in the Galveston, Houston and 
Victoria Divisions of the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Southern District of Texas. 
 
 Normal court operations resume on September 5, 2017.  Please check individual court 
schedules for hearings. 
 
 SIGNED: September 1, 2017. 
 
 

___________________________________ 
DAVID R. JONES 
CHIEF UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY JUDGE 


